
Public Hearing 

On July 17, 2018, at 6:00 P.M., The East Alton School District 13 Board of Education will hold a 
public hearing prior to the regular monthly board meeting to discuss student tuition waivers.   
The hearing will be held in the Middle School Board Room, 1000 Third Street, East Alton, 
Illinois. 


